Milford PTO 2018-19

Meeting Schedule and Events





Welcome to the 2018-19 School Year at the Lewis S. Libby School! We are so happy to get this year started and to make this our best year yet!

The PTO is a group of parents, staff and community members who work together to help raise funds, create a sense of community and to have FUN with our students and their families! We would LOVE to have you join us and lend your support! The funds we raise are used to help supplement the needs of the school, for example, we reimburse every teacher \$50 for school supplies, supporting field trip costs, and a few years ago we added Smart Boards to our classrooms. And this year, we hope to do so much MORE....

We meet the 1st Tuesday of every month for about 1 hour and would love to see you there!

Please join our Facebook page, Milford PTO, or email me charris224@gmail.com for any details about HOW you can help your Dr. Lewis S. Libby students!

Upcoming Events

- September 4th -- Meeting 6pm School Library
- <u>September 19^{th -} OPEN House 5:30-6:30 Lewis Libby School</u> FREE Hot Dogs provided by your Milford PTO
- October 2nd -- Meeting 6pm School Library
- October Fundraiser BOO Grams!
- November 6th Meeting 6pm School Library
- November Fundraiser PIE SALE!!!!!!
- December 1st Annual Craft Vendor Fair (time TBD)
- December 3rd Meeting 6pm School Library
- December/January Basketball Concessions!! **our biggest and best year yet, we promise!! **

Please join us for our first meeting on September 4th to learn how YOU can help! There are several ways and appreciate any suggestions to help us improve our school. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Your Milford PTO